
The Embassy of Switzerland in Slovenia is pleased to invite you  
to a “Swiss Evening” on 15 October 2021 at 17.00.  
Together we will celebrate its 20th anniversary under the motto:  
“Tradition meets Innovation”. 

The guest of honour for the evening will be H. E. Mr Borut Pahor, President of the Republic of Slovenia.

Programme:

16.30 – 17.00 Arrival of the guests

17.00 Mythical and traditional
 Musical welcome by “The Alphorn Trio of La Béroche”

17.15 Welcome address
 H. E. Mr Denis Knobel, Ambassador of Switzerland 
  H. E. Mr Borut Pahor, President of the Republic of Slovenia

17.30 A Roboter will be your chef this evening
 Opening of the culinary evening with wine tasting and presentation of FondueBOT from 
 the IDIAP Institute 

18.00 – 19.30 Buffet 
 Followed by second musical interlude by “The Alphorn Trio of La Béroche”

 The event will be moderated by Mojca Mavec.



The Alphorn Trio of La Béroche 
On the shores of Lake Neuchâtel, in La Béroche, three friends founded the alphorn group “Alphorntrio de La Béro-
che” in 1992. The group grew bigger and bigger and is now a trio in name only. They have been finalists several 
times at the international alphorn competition in Nendaz (VS). The four members present have performed on the 
Great Wall of China and in Shanghai. They are accompanied by a talented flag thrower who is one of the few wom-
en who excel in this discipline.

IDIAP Research Institute 
The institute has been a leader in the field of artificial and cognitive intelligence since 1991. Founded by the city of 
Martigny, the canton of Valais and EPFL, among others, it is mainly active in areas such as speech and visual per-
ception, machine learning, human-machine interaction and robotics. Its activities include theoretical and applied 
research as well as technology transfer in the field of artificial intelligence.

Švicarija
Park Tivoli, Ljubljana
See enclosed access map

R.S.V.P. 
by 11 October 2021
ljubljana@eda.admin.ch

      
    

The invitation is valid for two people. You are kindly requested to show it upon arrival.
The event will be held in accordance with epidemiological measures and health regulations.

This event has been made possible thanks to the generous support of our partners:


